
TO ALL RECIPIENTS OF EXTRACTS FROM THE SOVIET PRESS ON THE SOVIET 
NORTH AND THE ANTARCTIC

As a result of financial restraint measures and resource 
cutbacks within the Department, INI will no longer publish the summary 
"Extracts from the Soviet Press on the Soviet North and the Antarctic. 
Should the situation improve allowing publication of the summary to be 
resumed in the future, you will be advised.

The December 1990 Issue SN3/91 for the Antarctic Summary will be the last 
issue published.


